
The Jewish Community Council of Montreal expresses deep concern
regarding recent events involving what appears to be an attempted

firebombing targeting Congregation Beth Tikvah and Federation
CJA West Island. Baruch Hashem, no injuries were reported. We

extend our appreciation to the SPVM for their swift response to this
matter and their ongoing efforts in the investigation.

Antisemitism is an abhorrent and intolerable scourge that demands
resounding denouncement and unwavering condemnation,

regardless of whether it surfaces in venomous words or heinous
actions. Those who perpetrate these vile acts must be held
unequivocally accountable for their despicable behavior.

The Jewish Community Council of Montreal has been
communicating with the SPVM to ensure the safety and security of
our community members. They have shared with us that as of now
there is no indication of an increased threat level to the Montreal

Jewish Community. Please be assured that we will continue to
provide updates as more information becomes available.

בס"ד


